


From: Ambassador of the Russian Federation in the USA 
  
Attn: Mr. Andrew Mogilyansky 

President of the International Foundation for Terror Act Victims 
Bensalem, PA, USA 

  
September 9, 2004 
 
 
  
Dear Mr. Mogilyansky, 
  
I would like to express my sincere gratitude for your very important and highly 
noble work at organizing the campaign to help the victims of the Beslan tragedy 
and their families. 
  
It is not the first time that the International Foundation for Terror Act Victims you 
run is providing actual and necessary assistance to the victims of terrorist attacks in 
Russia. You and your associates carried out a successful fundraising campaign in 
October 2002 to help the victims of the Moscow theater hostage crisis. 
  
Today, in this time of hardship for Russia, your Foundation reacted immediately to 
provide help to the victims who suffered extreme physical and emotional pain, 
were wounded, or were mourning their loved ones. Together with you, thousands 
of our compatriots living in the USA and other countries as well as Americans felt 
the pain of Beslan’s children. 
  
During such devastating time, one truly realizes the real meaning of the proverb "A 
friend in need is a friend indeed". We extend our sincere gratitude to you and your 
donors who are offering their helpful hand and sharing our grief. 
  
 
 
With Sincere Respect, 
 
  
Yuriy Ushakov 
Ambassador of the Russian Federation 




